MERRY CHRISTMAS

CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER OF THE MEAD INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL PARENTS ASSOCIATION

I think we can all agree that none of us would have predicted the year we've had. Thanks go to all the staff and governors at The Mead, as well as the PA committee (past and present), the class reps and all the parents for their fantastic support of the PA in these very unusual times.

Despite the global pandemic, we've still managed to run a treasure trail, a raffle, a silent auction and allowed children to design their own cards. A special thank you goes to all those involved in collecting and sorting the children's christmas cards.



Thank you to Warspite Sea scouts for organising the donation of a Christmas Tree for the school



We've raised in excess of £2500 so far this year. This will go towards buying more chromebooks and new library books for the school.

Halloween Trail & Colouring Competition

Thank you again to Amy & David Evans for their hard work in setting the trail and for all those who allowed us to put clues up in their windows.

The winner of the £25 Amazon Voucher from the Halloween Trail was Julia Clee. The answer to the Trail was "Happy Halloween".

Thank you to everyone who took part in our Halloween Trail. We sold 110 tickets and raised £369.35

BAG 2 SCHOOL



Thank you for all your generous donations to our Bag 2 school Collection. We raised £81 for The Mead. Our next collection will be on Monday 22nd February 2021



Well done to all those who entered our drawing competition. Mrs Creasey chose Ava Dockery from Leopards as the winner. The PA hopes you enjoyed your Halloween Basket!



Silent Auction & Raffle

We had a fabulous response to our Raffle & Silent Auction. We held both the Raffle and the Silent Auction on-line for the first time and we are so grateful for your support.

We raised a grand total of £1949.22 from both the Silent Auction and the Raffle which is an excellent result and will really help the school with their purchases of new Chromebooks.

Thank You

Thank you to all the local businesses and organisations who have supported us so far this year. We are hugely grateful for your support and wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

- Ross Fruiterers
- The River Cub
- Charlene Goldsmith
- Barnard Marcus
- Painshill Park
- Godstone Farm
- 1st Cuddington (Warspite) Sea Scout Group
- South Thames Roofing
- Fox & Hounds Pub & Kitchen (Walton on the Hill)
- Denton's Catering Equipment
- Osbournes Accounts Limited
- Sokollab

- SugarPixy
- SC Hair and Beauty
- Community Advantages Sports
 Coaching
- Anna's Nails, Worcester Park
- WWT London Wetland Centre
- Bluebell's Boutique
- Bocketts Farm
- Just Bliss Hair by Jennifer
- Peony Hair, Nails & Tan
- Soumya Rao
- Nouvelles Hair and Beauty
- Kimmy's Arrangements
- Pressed 4 Time ironing Services
- Cullen & Co